
 

Nursery Newsletter 

Summer 1 

 

Welcome  
 

Welcome back. 

We have a very busy and exciting term ahead! 

 

Our topic for the next half term will be Come Outside. 

  

We will be reading The Gruffalo, We’re Going On A Bear Hunt and Oliver’s Vegetable and looking at the characters and how 

to retell the stories in our own words.  

In maths we will be concentrating on numbers 1- 5 and beyond, exploring more/fewer, understanding the concept of 

addition and subtraction and looking at measurement. 

 

 

In phonics we will be continuing with Phase 1 with the children. We are concentrating on rhyme and alliteration eg I spy an 

object that begins with s. snake (hearing that first phoneme.) 

Reading is extremely important and lots of stories read to your child is vital.  

Please read daily to your child and encourage them to join in and talk about the pictures. 

 

 

Don’t forget to look on dojo as this will be our main way to communicate with you.  

We will show you some of the exciting things we have been up to and how you can further help your child at home. 

 

Forest School every Monday afternoon. Please come to school in joggers, school jumper, named 

wellies in a bag and a warm coat.   

 
  

 

Don’t Forget… Important Dates 

 Each child should have a named water bottle containing water (no juice 

please) 

A labelled coat every day. Your child will be going outside daily. 

Snack £1 a week payable to Mrs. Sharples on a Monday.  

(If your child brings grapes into school, please make sure they are cut in 

half)  

 

 
Children starting in Reception in September will begin their 

transitions every Wednesday to Reception. 

 

Wednesday 14th May Animal Encounter Visit. Please keep 

your eye on class dojo for more details 

 

Bank Holiday Monday 5th May – Nursery Closed. 

 

Half Term Thursday 22nd May at 3:10pm 

Return to Nursery Tuesday 3rd June at 8:50am.  

 

 

Staff Names 



 

These are the staff that work in Foundation Stage  

    Mrs. Sharples (Class Teacher) 

Mrs Dalgleish (Teaching Assistant) 

Miss.Boban (Teaching Assistant) 

 

 

 

If you need any support, please contact any staff member and they will be able to guide you in the right 

direction. Thank you Mrs. Sharples 

 

 

 

 

 

 


